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18th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Film Premiere 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am very excited to inform you of a special event which will be taking place 
on Monday 29th April 29th, at 6:30pm. Your children have been working diligently on a film project and I 
am thrilled to announce that they will be premiering their creation on this evening. 
 
We will showcase the hard work, creativity, and dedication your children have put into this project. It 
promises to be an entertaining and memorable evening and it would mean a great deal to them to have 
you present at this special event to celebrate their achievements. 
 
To confirm your attendance, please could you complete this form: https://forms.gle/guSfY5144rYqP9Hm6 
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we eagerly anticipate your presence at the film premiere. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs E Curtis 
Assistant Headteacher 
ecurtis@buckinghamschool.org 
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